
 

 

14th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

FS2 Learning Journeys 
 

As you will know, your child had a Learning Journey in Nursery and Reception which tracked 
their achievements and progress through Foundation Stage. 
 
It is normal practice to keep the Learning Journeys for some of Year 1 to help with transition 
and to provide the teachers with an extra layer of information about how your child was doing 
in the previous year. 
 
We will now be sending these Learning Journeys home. They are such a lovely celebration of 
your child’s hard work and achievement during the Foundation Stage and we hope you enjoy 
looking through them again. 
 
Please note that there are photos within the Learning Journey that feature other children. It is 
our expectation that these images are not shared in any way, including on social media. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Jen Dyson  
KS1 Phase Leader 
 


